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To:
Secretary for Public Service
Supervising Officers in charge of Ministries/Departments

Call for the AMEXCID 2024 Scholarship for Foreign Postgraduate Students

The Embassy of Mexico in Pretoria has informed that the Government of Mexico, through

the Mexican Agency for Development Cooperation (AMEXCID) is inviting foreign citizens who

are interested in studying for a specialisation, Master’s degree or doctorate, conducting

graduate or postgraduate research, or taking part in an undergraduate or graduate-level

academic mobility programme, to participate in the 2024 AMEXCID Excellence Scholarship for

Foreign Postgraduate Students. The Scholarship is open until 28 June 2024.

2. The Scholarships are offered to more than 180 countries, within the framework of bilateral

agreements, multilateral mechanisms and special agreements. More than 90 Mexican Higher

Education Institutions (HIE) participate in this Call and all of them have academic programmes

registered in the National Graduate System of the National Council has made in various areas

of science and humanities.

3. Details regarding the scholarship, including requirements, dates and forms for submission

of applications through the Academic Cooperation Management System (SIGGA in its Spanish

acronym) (https://sigca.sre.gob.mx/login), is available through:

https://www.gob.mx/amexcid/acciones-y-programas/becas-para-extranjeros-29785 or
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https://opportunitiescorners.com/mexico-government-scholarship-

2024/#:-:text=On%20behalf%20of%20the%20Ministry,of%20more%20than%201 80%20countri

es

4. For any additional information and/or clarifications, interested parties are requested to

liaise with the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Regional Integration and International Trade.

5. It would be appreciated if the contents of this Circular Letter could be brought to the

attention of all officers serving in your respective Ministry/Department.

V. Boodhna
for Secretary for Public Service

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
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